
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From:  Associated British Engineering plc (“ABE”) 
Date:  5 August 2020  
 
 
  
 
Sale of British Polar Engines Limited  
 

Following the passing of the resolutions at the EGM of Associated British Engineering plc, the sale 
of British Polar Engines Limited to MEWA Industrial Holdings Limited has now been completed. 
  
 
 
 
Rupert Pearce Gould 

Chairman 

 

 
All Enquiries:  
 
Colin Weinberg on 07836 588504 
 
Rupert Pearce Gould on 07836 701930 
 
Peter Morton; Office Administrator;  email :   admin@abeplc.co.uk 


